
Site Report – Newhalen – April, 2022
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Ed Lester, Principal

Outstanding Activities and Events
Newhalen School Students, staff and parents came together to support in state wide testing.  Many items
were donated for breakfast and snacks for the week of testing.

Personnel
We are currently looking for 2 highschool positions.

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
Many students are pushing through to finish up large projects, online classes, and assessments.

Technology Progress
Our internet seems to be working well now.  We are very thankful to have internet that is working.

Facility Update
Thank you to our Maintenance staff for their recent visit.  During this time many of our to do list items were
knocked off.

LSAC Activity
LSAC is scheduled to meet on Apr 19, 2022

Volunteer Report
I would like to thank the following for cooking breakfast for our kids:
Margie
Shannon
Lydia
Alex

Professional Development
PD at this time is being used for end of the year assessments and preparation.

Pupil Attendance
We currently have about 90 students enrolled.  Attendance has been good.

Student and Staff Safety
Currently we are spending time with students on self regulation.

Subsistence Calendar
LSAC has questions on the future of this calendar.
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